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From Our Administrator

From the Prelate

May has come and gone, and we have started off on the right foot.  First, 
the LOOM has a full Board and within that Board are committees.  With that 
being said, you may have seen some changes around the Lodge.  Some on an 
economical standpoint and some on a security standpoint.  

Please bare with us as we go forth on our works in progress, as we put things 
in order, and in their proper place.  There is a reason for all projects that are in 
the works.  The Board will look at everything as changes proceed to see if anything 
needs to be modified.

Thank you for your patience and cooperation.  Wishing all our “dads” a Happy 
Father's Day.  Come on down, the WOTM are making our breakfast, steak and 
eggs, and other stuff.

Fraternally,
Ron Woods

We have no reports of anyone that is ill, hurt, or in 
distress.  As your new Prelate I will do my best to keep up on 
any members that are in distress for any reason.  This cannot 
be accomplished without your help. Please let me or any Board 
member know of anyone in trouble.  No rumors please, just 
verifiable information.

I'm looking forward to working with our Board and all of 
you for the betterment of our Lodge.

Fraternally, Carlos Verduzco 
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WOTM 2267
Officers

Sr. Regent
Open

Jr. Grad. Regent
Stephanie Archer

Jr. Regent
Toni Perez 

Secretary/Treas.
Jeanette Shelton

Recorder
Chris Welch

Submit articles
& Suggestions to:
 Barbara Minich
619-200-9156

Barbara.minich @
yahoo.com 

The Calendar Meeting is on the 
3rd Wednesday of each Month

ARTICLES ARE DUE ON 
THAT DAY

If possible, please submit them 
to me by e-mail.

Thanks!  – Barbara

Please Help Fill In The White Board
It's in the hallway between the kitchen and the restrooms.

We always like to see new faces volunteering in the kitchen and 
anywhere else in the Lodge!

If you would like to cook for one of our regular meals, please sign up!

Lemon Grove Moose Lodge 1713
Lemon Grove Chapter 2267

9062 Memory Lane, Spring Valley, CA 91977
Office: 619-463-4672  Social Quarters:619-463-6444

LOOM 1713
Officers

Governor
Terence Kindred

Jr. Governor
Bob Godsil

Prelate
Carlos Verduzco

Treasurer
JP Shelton

Jr. Past Gov, 
Jimmy Welch

Administrator 
Open

Trustees
1yr:  Robert Fajardo

Sergeant at Arms
Jon Minich

We are excited for our Kids Carnival this 
month.  Join us in these fun things to do:

Face Painting – Pinko Board – Bake Sale
Sack Races – Game Prizes – Snow 
Cones – Pop Corn – Cotton Candy 

Machine -- Adult 50/50 Raffle -- Hot 
Dogs – Hamburgers

Flyers will be posted in the Lodge as 
well as on our Facebook Page.  
Volunteers and donations are 

welcomed.  Please contact Toni if
You want to be involved.

Kid's Carnival
June 24th – 12 to 4
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Lemon Grove Chapter 2267

From Our Junior Regent

From Our Jr. Regent
Sue Gilbert's son Don is home now, in a wheel chair, but doing 

fine. Donna Riggs is also home and holding her own.  Jeanette Shelton 
may be going into surgery for her knee.  Also, Fran Guzman will be in 
bed for four more weeks at Mt. Miguel.   Let's keep our prayers and 
thoughts with everyone.        Fraternally, Toni Perez, Jr. Regent        
   

I am excited and honored to be this year's Junior Regent for Chapter 
2267. This past month we held two kids events and I would like to thank 
all the co-workers who took their time to volunteer and helped make 
these events a success. Tanya Cintroni, Lina Mackey, and Tracy Burt, 
Thank You for all you do. 

We will have monthly kid's events this year.  If you’d like to 
volunteer please contact me or Lina Mackey. Speaking of volunteers, we 
are always in need of help with Monday/Friday night dinners as well as 
Sunday breakfast. We’d love for you to join us.  All help is greatly 
appreciated.

We are having a Carnival for the kids on June 24, so bring the kids 
and grandkids to join in on the fun and frolic.

                                                 Toni Perez
 Junior Regent
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Gloria Young – 06/01
Cori Galvan – 06/01
Chrystina Grepo – 06/03
Patricia Brokiewicz – 06/05
Sarah Anderson – 06/06
Leslie Franklin – 06/06
Cheryl Kaake – 06/13
Janalee Shelton – 06/14
Donna Riggs – 06/16
Geri Hillard – 06/18
BreeAnn Welch – 6/20
Barbara Minich – 06/24
Faith Mullen – 06/24
Kim Limtiaco – 06/25
Frances Guzman – 06/29
Debbie Fortner – 06/29
Donna Sargent – 6/29

Ron Calkins – 06/04
John Caudie – 06/07
Dennis Huber – 06/08
Leonard Christian – 06/09
John Gaylord – 06/09
Jeremy Peterson – 06/11
Richard Bauersfeld – 06/13
James Hortt – 06/16
George Walter – 06/18
Frank Martiinez – 06/19
Robert Nightengale – 06/19
Patrick Moore – 06/22
Gary Anderson – 06/26
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Upcoming Events...

NON PROFIT
ORGANIZATION
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PERMIT #250

Lemon Grove Moose Lodge
9062 Memory Lane
Spring Valley, CA 91977

DATED MATERIAL

Lemon Grove Moose Lodge
9062 Memory Lane
Spring Valley, CA 91977

DATED MATERIAL

Electronic service requested

Rev C

––––––

● New Variety of Food in Social Quarters Tuesdays,Thursdays 

● June 4,11,18,25 – Our Delicious Breakfast 9 AM
● June 2,9,16,23,30 – Great Friday Night Dinners

● June 5,12,19,26 – Join us for Mexican Cuisine

● June 18 – Father's Day - WOTM Cooking - Free to our Dads

● June 24 – Kid's Carnival-Games, activities, fun and food
   See Page 2 for details.

● July 15 – District Picnic, Escondido 11-4  $5

Check Calendar Page for Details
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